
From: Aaron Musil [mailto:aaronm@infograph.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2009 11:41 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment 
pursuant to 12 CFR Part 327 
 
Aaron Musil 
IGC 
1222 N 11th st 
Phoenix, AZ 85022 
 
March 19, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
Let's not punish banks who have always been financially prudent in their  
lending and accounting practices.  It's not fair (or smart) to hand  
billions in tax payer dollars to failing banks and at the same time take  
away the ability of strong community-based banks to do what they always  
have - provide needed capital and credit to responsible Americans. 
 
Please do the right thing. 
 
Aaron Musil 
602.399.8164 
IGC 
 


